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Week of March 20 – March 24, 2017 

The Character Education focus for March is Honesty 
 

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN 

Monday, March 20 – Day 3 

 Primary knitting club – Lunch 

Tuesday, March 21– DAY 4 

 Intramural Floor Hockey Grade 1 / 2 
 -AM and PM Recess 

 Junior Robotics at Lunch and 3:30-4:30 PM 

Wednesday, March 22 – DAY 5 

 Intramural Floor Hockey Grade 3 – PM Recess  
 SST Meeting – PM RM 201 

Thursday, March 23– Day 1 

 Junior Robotics at Lunch and 3:30-4:30 PM 

Friday, March 24 – Day 2 

 Earth Hour 2PM-3PM – Lets power down to 
help the earth  

 Its Friday  

UPCOMING EVENTS   

March 30 – School Council Meeting/Fun Fair Planning 
April 12 – International Day of Pink 
April 14-17 – Easter Weekend 

GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS 

A great big, humongous thank you to Mr. McClure, 
Ms. Childs and Ms. Chawla for their participation in 
our Grade 5/6 students Island adventures. I know 
that each and every student that participated will 
never forget their time in nature at our Toronto 
Center Island Outdoor Education Center. All our 
students came home exhausted and smelling of 
camp fire which means that a great time was had by 
all. It was especially nice to hear from the Island Staff 
just how polite and well behaved our Garden 
students were on the island.  

This week student have continued with our Garden 
is grateful wall. Here are some of the things students 
are grateful for: “I am grateful for family and 
friends”, “I am grateful because Alex makes me 
laugh”, “I am grateful for the trampoline”. Here is 
my challenge to all of you. What are you grateful 
for? If you would like to contribute to our wall feel 
free to come and grab a heart in the office and add 
to our wall. We all have too much to be grateful for. 

I do hope that everyone has a wonderful March 
break with their families and friend. Take some time 
to relax and enjoy the great outdoors. We are 
looking forward to welcoming students back to 
school Monday March 20th. 

Ms. Hardy 

“No legacy is so rich as honesty.” William Shakespeare 


